




























































































January 1993 
I 

Dear Brother and Sister Winn, 

Thank you for the lovely wood-carved nativity scene. 
It has been a lovely addition to the Christmas decora­
tions in the mission home. We appreciate your thought­
fulness in sending it. 

The little musical basket you sent us last year has 
also been admired and enjoyed by our numerous guests 
this year. 

We love and appreciate your fine grandson! He is faith­
ful and trustworthy and an excellent representative 
of the Church. You can be very proud of him. 

President Boole joins me in best wishes for 1993. 
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